
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

November 7, 2022 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval of SACC Furniture and Materials 
 Childcare Stabilization Grant 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of SACC classroom items from Lakeshore Learning, in the amount of 
$35,400.87. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This purchase would replace items in the SACC classrooms at Buchanan, Cleveland, 
Cooper, Riley, and Rosedale and is being made through the OMNI Partners 
cooperating purchasing program. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
Funded Projects Fund - Childcare Stabilization Grant 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Alison Smith, Chief Financial Officer 
 
 
EXHIBITS:  
 
Attached. 
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